
CORRESPONDENCE

4 The Rowans
Prince Edwards Road
Lewes, East Sussex, BN7 1BD
9th March 1986

The Editor,
JRAS
Royal Asiatic Society,
56 Queen Anne St.,
LONDON W1M 9LA

Dear Sir,

In my recent review of Stanley Wolpert's Jinnah of Pakistan published in your
Journal, I regret that, through mis-reading my own notes, I gave a wrong
impression of what he wrote (p. 39) about the tension in the Muslim League in
1915 between Maulana Hasrat Mohani and Jinnah. The remarks I attributed to
Mohani taunting Jinnah that his westernisation showed his unfitness to lead the
Muslims, were those of mullahs, not of Mohani.

Naturally, I am sorry that my slip might call in question Dr. Wolpert's
historical accuracy, with those who have not read his admirable book. I offer him
and your Journal my apologies.

Yours sincerely,
JOHN HAYWOOD
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